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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

 

Notre Dame Intermédica Participações S.A. (“Company” or “GNDI”), in compliance with 

current regulations, informs its shareholders and the market in general that, on June 24, 2021, it 

was published in the Official Gazette of Rio de January the approval for the accreditation of 

NOTRE DAME INTERMÉDICA SAÚDE SA - an indirect subsidiary of the Company - by the 

Institute of Social Security and Assistance of the Municipality of Rio de Janeiro ("Previ-Rio"), as 

a provider of health and dental care services of the Municipal Servant -PSSM, result of the Public 

Calling Process, scheduled to start on August 1, 2021. 

Previ-Rio has approximatelly 158,000 registered beneficiaries. The beneficiaries, including their 

legal dependents, will contract the service in an opt-in mode. GNDI will share the opt-in platform 

with another local health plan operator. 

The Company continues to follow carefully for commercial opportunities in all regions where it 

operates, reinforcing the expansion and regionalization of GNDI products, with the mission of 

delivering quality healthcare at affordable prices. 

 

São Paulo, June 24, 2021 

 

Glauco Desiderio 
Investor Relations Officer 


